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ATLANTIA BOD: WILLINGNESS TO CONSIDER A POSSIBLE OFFER BY CDP AND 

OTHER INVESTORS FOR THE 88% OF AUTOSTRADE PER L’ITALIA 

 

Rome, 13 October 2020 – The Board of Directors of Atlantia has expressed its willingness to 

consider a possible offer by Cassa Depositi e Prestiti (CDP) – made together with other national 

and international investors - in the context of a potential agreement for the purchase of the entire 

(88.06%) stake in its subsidiary Autostrade per l’Italia ensuring the fair market valuation of 

ASPI’stake. 

Such hypothesis is in fact in line with the letter sent by Atlantia to the Government on 14 July and 

with the subsequent deliberations of the company's Board. 

A period of exclusive talks has been granted by Atlantia to CDP until 18 October 2020. 
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